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Congratulations

Dear Mr. President,

It brings me great pleasure to congratulate you on the occasion of the 30th anniversary of
establishing the Josai International University.

For the last decade, your University has been a leading partner in our cooperation with Japanese
institutions of higher learning. More than a dozen students from the Department of Culture of Japan
benefited from the exchange program, generously sponsored by the Josai International University.
All of them appreciated the opportunity to improve their command of the Japanese language as
well as their understanding of Japanese culture, society, and everyday life. They have returned
truly impressed by the quality of teaching provided by your staff, friendly atmosphere on the
campus and its modern facilities.

Capitalizing on this experience, they promote knowledge on contemporary Japan in Poland, being
particularly active in the media. Moreover, some of them were able to find employment in Japan,
developing friendly ties between our two countries.

We look forward to continuing the students’ mobility as well as hope to have an opportunity to
reciprocate your hospitality. ’

Once again, on behalf of all the faculty and students of our Academy, let me congratulate you and
wish you many more years of further impressive succéss in the area of international

communication and education.
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Yours sincerely,
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